HERE'S THE SCOOP



The Montvale PTO presents:

THE MEMORIAL SCHOOL "WELCOME BACK"

ICE CREAM SOCIAL

September 16, 2016

6:30 - 8:30pm

Outside at the Community Entrance

(in the event of inclement weather we will move the event indoors)

Make your own Ice Cream Sundaes,
DJ and Dance Games, Bounce Houses,
Tattoos, and Face Painting

All children must be accompanied by an adult
Younger siblings welcome!
\$6 per sundae

Tickets on sale at the door

Make checks payable to Montvale PTO
Any questions please email
Carolyn Roche rochecc58@gmail.com or
Melissa Cherven chervenmelissa@yahoo.com